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18 October 2022
Year 6 Shirts 2023
Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Students in Year 5 have been given the opportunity to purchase a customised Year 6 polo shirt for 2023. The
first step in this process was to choose a preferred design. This was put to a vote last week and Year 5
students voted for the design shown below. The design includes the school logo, the names of each current
Year 5 student written on the back, the school name written on the collar and the pattern shown below in the
school colours.

The cost of the shirt will be $30 per student size shirt.

An order form has been included with this letter. Please return the completed order form below with payment
by Friday 9 December in order to secure a shirt. Payment can be made online via our school website, cash or
EFTPOS at the front office. The order will be placed in Term 4 so please ensure that the order forms and
payments are returned on time,

Amy Spgora Amber Benson Melinda Hoskins
Name:
Student Size 10, 12, 14, 16, S, M, L, XL, 2X, 3X: QTY $30ea:

Online Receipt Number:

The company recommends that you order one size larger than normal school shirt size.
Example: If you wear a school size 10, it is recommended you order a 12.



